
Hidden Valley Water System Improvements Project:
Road Closure Notice: Tom Hunter Road

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE
Contractors for Charlotte Water are continuing 
construction work on water system improvements 
in the Hidden Valley neighborhood. As part of 
this project, crews will be working to install a 
new water main on Tom Hunter Road, which will 
ultimately increase water pressure. 

•	The section of Tom Hunter Road, between 
Montieth Drive and Elgywood Lane is expected 
to be closed from May 2 through May 13 to 
complete this work. 

•	The section of Tom Hunter Road, between 
Elgywood Lane and Canterwood Drive is 
expected to be closed from May 16 to June 10. 

During this time, motorists should follow all 
detour signage. See map for full detour. Charlotte 
Water understands that construction can be 
inconvenient, but this closure is necessary to 
ensure safety of all individuals. 

Please note, schedules are subject to change 
due to weather and other conditions.
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QUESTIONS: 
For updates on project progress, please visit the project webpage at bit.ly/HiddenValleyCLT or by 
visiting charlottewater.org (click on “projects”). If you have a question, please contact Charlotte 
Water project managers Amy Vershel, amy.vershel@charlottenc.gov, (704) 336-1077, or Ryan 
LeBlanc, ryan.leblanc@charlottenc.gov, (704) 336-1049.


